NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
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NJ DEP
Commissioner Catherine R. McCabe
401 E. State St.
7th Floor, East Wing
P.O. Box 402
Trenton, NJ 08625-0402

Dear Commissioner McCabe,
Please deny ALL permits for the Raritan Bay Gas Pipeline and Compressor.  If the administration really wants to limit the growth of fracking, and we know it does,  it cannot facilitate the use of fracked gas.

Thank you,
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